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International Business Machines Corporation 
590 Madison Avenue 
New York 22, N. Y. 

June 14, 1951 

Director 
Armed Forces Security Agency 
Washington 25, D. c. 

Attention of Captain John s. Harper 

Dear Captain Harper: 

In a communication I received from Admiral Stone, I 
note that ·I was addressed at Endicott, New York, and the material 
was delayed somewhat in reaching me. My headquarters are at 
590 Madison Avenue, New York 22, New York, am I would appreci­
ate your correcting your records accordingly. 

I am looking forward to seeing you on July lOth, and will 
get in touch with you if I am in Washington before then. 

Sincerely yours, 

/s/ John c. McPherson 

John c. McPherson 
Vice President 
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